

## UWASCA COMMITTEE MEETING

11/9/25

Meeting Scheduled: 11/9/25 8:00 pm

Meeting Opened: 11/9/25 8:06pm

### Attendance:

- Rilyn
- Zosia
- Phylicia
- Chrome
- Taylah
- Mark
- Rhett
- Phoenix
- Zeb

### Apologies:

-

### Absentees:

### **Past Action Items**

- Action: Taylah and Zosia to contact Ethan Tan Soc Pres about SLT training
  - complete
- Action: Taylah to make announcement about the masked ball on the discord
  - complete
- Action: Rhett to email Nathan Blacktower again about website access issues
  - Re-action
  - Rilyn will talk to him in person
- Action: Zosia to poke people about prizes for quiz night
  - Complete
  - Action: Tech to buy prizes for quiz night
- Action: Zosia to look at Pins for quiz night
  - 6 pins, 4 for quiz night and 2 for other events
- Action: Nyx to do a basic budget for championship lunches
  - Complete
  - We are under budget at the moment

- Action: Everyone to look at the budget for championship lunches and suggest foods to add
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOUs
  - Complete
  - Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
- Action: Nyx to pay Lyn for blackwood order
  - complete
- Action: Nyx to add a note to the quicklinks on discord about bank transfers
  - complete
- Action: Rilyn to message Kelvin to sort uwasca bank account out
  - re-action
- Action: Rilyn to talk to Baroness Elizabeth about courtesy class
  - Complete
  - Scheduled for 25th of September!
- Action: Rilyn to sort admin side of Zeb of committee
  - complete
- Action: Chrome to look at Tandy Leather and leather direct
  - Complete
  - Spreadsheet has been made
  - Shipping costs are really high
  - We will source leather local
  - Action: Chrome to make an expression of interest for leather and
  - Action: Rilyn to post leather eoi to the barony
- Action: Chrome to organise inventory of college kit
  - Complete
  - No more boxes on the floor and the garb is organised
  - Shout of Zosia for labelling
  - Remove the spices from the club room
- Action: Chrome make expression of interest form for Relay for life - post to the college
  - Complete
  - No responses

## **Upcoming Events**

### Courtesy Class with Baroness Elizabeth

- 25th of September (night before the Friday of Championship)
- Event has been made on the discord!

### Cam Hall Quiz Night

- Prizes being sorted by Tech and Zosia
- SPG - Nyx sent an email, awaiting response
- EMP - Phylcia
  - Has calculated how many metres of urinal are needed
  - Working on the emp
- Set up
  - 6pm set up!

### Baronial Championship - 26th-29th September

- Book for championship! Close this sunday!
- College running lunches on Saturday
  - \$6 per person
  - We can use the fridge space
- College championship tasks
- Lunch
  - Budget
  - Lunch prep at 11am, run it by the barony people
  - Plan shopping - Rilyn will do the shopping on the wednesday before and bring the food on the friday
  - Might do prep friday night
  - Add leaves and fresh vegetables
  - Plan lunch on the day - who will run it, etc.

### College Championship

- Action: Everyone to give Tech ideas for challenges for college championship

### Masked Ball - 25th October

- Encourage attendance by promo/active discussion
- Recognise that it's not great timing for a lot of folks due to exams
- Leoflaeda is running dance workshops at spearwood A&S

- Action: Taylah to post more Masked ball announcements
- Action: Phylicia to suggest a mask workshop to the barony

## **Past Events**

### Bookbinding Workshop

- Went well
- 10 people came
- Shout out Rhett

### Pouch Workshop

- Went really well!
- \$270 profit
- 33 people
- Lots of leather sales!

## **General Business**

### Funding allocation:

- Leather
- Put a post on the FB (College and Aneala) joint leather order

### College debt

- Zosia is owed money
- Nyx owes the college money

### Guild Ball and club prizes

- SOC club prize nominations → form
- We should submit them!
- Action: Everyone to nominate for guild prizes

### Membership forms

- What needs to be on it, and where to put record of payment
- Chrome has written it

### Swords

- Zosia had to get rid of one of the swords: We have many a hilt, and many a pommel
- Talk to Zaven about what to do with bent blade
- Do we want to keep as spare, buy more blades, or sell?
  - Not at the moment

- Can mix and match the furniture on other swords

Spear!!!!

- Action: Chrome to look into getting spears for the college

Pride with the barony: to be discussed further in next meeting

Agendas to be put out after meetings so that people can add

### **Action Items:**

- Action: Everyone to look at the budget for championship lunches and suggest foods to add
- Action: Everyone to give Tech ideas for challenges for college championship
- Action: Everyone to nominate for guild prizes
- Action: Rhett to email Nathan Blacktower again about website access issues
- Action: Tech to buy prizes for quiz night
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
- Action: Phylicia to suggest a mask workshop to the barony
- Action: Rilyn to message Kelvin to sort uwasca bank account out
- Action: Rilyn to post leather eoi to the barony
- Action: Chrome to make and expression of interest for leather and post it to the barony
- Action: Chrome to look into getting spears for the college
- Action: Taylah to post more Masked ball announcements
- Action: Taylah to post more Masked ball announcements

### **Next Meeting Scheduling**

Proposed date and time: regularly on the second (ish) Thursday of each month during A&S, next meeting on October 9th.

**Meeting Closed - 8:59 pm**